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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Information Request: 

  

For each energy efficiency program, please provide a spreadsheet showing each rebate awarded 

in 2016, the amount of the rebate, and the energy savings attributed to the rebate. 

 

Attachments: 1 

 

Attachment 1 to IR SD-PUC-01-04.xlsx 

 

 

Response: 

 

Please see Attachment 1 to IR SD-PUC-01-04 for each rebate awarded in 2016, the amount of 

the rebate, and the energy savings attributed to the rebate. The total kWh savings excludes the 

savings attributable to the Residential Air Conditioning Control program because Otter Tail’s 

Energy Efficiency Program does not pay an incentive to the customer. Customers receive a 

$7/month credit for each of the four summer months (June-September) through retail rates. 

 

 


